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COVID -19 Statement

The Financial Services Regulatory Commission (FSRC) is committed to the health and safety of its
employees and the people we serve. The necessary precautions are being taken at our office to
ensure a safe working environment for our staff members and the members of the public who utilize
our services.

We have put in place all measures and guidelines recommended by the Health Authorities regarding
the COVID-19 pandemic. At this time, while we have not implemented reduced opening hours, we
encourage you to limit the time spent at our office as much as possible. If payments are being made
by cash, please present the actual amount for your services.

We apologize for any inconvenience.
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